
 
 

 
 

 
8th February 2019 

Newsletter 9 

Dear Parents, 

Our new Nursery building is virtually complete. There are still some safety issues that need our 

attention and then we will be ready to start using it with the children. I can confirm that Nursery  will 

be closed to pupils on Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th of February whilst we undertake the massive 

move of all Nursery’s equipment and furniture over to the new building. Thank you for your 

understanding with the proposed closure. Before half term, staff will meet with all nursery parents 

to talk you through the drop off and pick up procedures for the new building. Once the children have 

settled, we will also invite parents in for a half hour stay and play morning over a few days so that 

your children can show you their new learning environment. 

The Admin Team have asked me to remind all parents to ensure that they call and speak to us 

between 8.30 and 9am if your child is going to be absent. The phones are not answered before 

8.30am. Thank you for your help with this. 

There is one more week of school before the half term holiday. School finishes at the usual time on 

Friday 15th February and we re-open for Reception to Year 6 at the normal time on Monday 25th 

February. Nursery children will resume school on Wednesday 27th February. 

Please ask your children to bring home all coats, bags, pencil cases, PE kits etc at the end of next 

week so that we can clear lost property and the classrooms and corridors over the holiday. Whilst 

they are at home being washed and cleaned, please check that your child’s PE kit still fits properly, 

especially their footwear. The children have grown considerably since they came back in September 

of last year. 

I hope you enjoy the weekend. Happy New Year to our families who are celebrating Chinese New 

Year. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms M.Buckby 


